
Submitter: Bill  Brown 

On Behalf Of: myself and other like people from Baker County 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

SB 210 

 

I’m in support of SB 210 because it would support voting integrity in not only our 

County and State, but in our Federal elections. This would keep people from voting 

who aren’t legally supposed to and will keep people from voting multiple times. 

 

Bill Brown  

Baker City, Oregon  


